From: Williams, Joni <joni.williams@stu.gallatin.kyschools.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 10:31 AM
To: Hammond, Larry <larry.hammond@gallatin.kyschools.us>
Subject: Board Meeting Report

When we got back from winter break there was a problem with the heaters throughout the high school but they are currently working on them and most of them have been fixed. Also they have started on installing the new locks on the classroom doors in the English Hallway. 

Now I have spoke with Mr. Powliet and there has been a few trouble recently with drugs & tobacco but those were take care of appropriately and quickly as possible. 

As you’ve probably heard the High School Boys Wildcats have made it to state which is this Thrusday @EKU

Joni Williams
Student Board Representative
Senior Class President
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